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 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Diary Dates 
Monday 6th May – May Day Bank 
Holiday – closed to all pupils 

A warm welcome back to everyone following our Easter break! Children 
have all settled back into their routines well this week and there have 
been lots of happy faces greeting us at the doors. 
It is amazing to see how the children seem to have all grown during the 
holiday. A big thank you to parents/carers who may have had to purchase 
new uniform over the last two weeks, a growth spurt invariably leads to 
shopping trips, but children are all looking very smart at school.  Pride in 
our school starts by setting high expectations in all areas, including 
uniform, behaviour and teaching and learning and we thank you for your 
continued support. 
A huge thank you also needs to be said for the Easter Bonnets that were 
created for our parade on March 22nd- what a great turnout we had! Mrs 
Kenny had an "eggscellent" time judging all entries but decided to award 
certificates to all for participating in the event. We hope that you 
enjoyed the parade! 
We wish all our families and staff celebrating Eid this week, Eid Mubarak! 
To mark this important date in the Islamic calendar, we give permission 
for (and encourage) any children or staff celebrating Eid to attend school 
on Friday this week (Friday 12th April) wearing traditional clothing that 
they would wear to celebrate this occasion. It would also be fantastic if 
the children were able to talk to their classes sharing details of how they 
celebrated the occasion with their families.  
 We know that some families will be planning and looking forward to some 
exciting activities with your family and friends over the course of this 
week. We do, however, need to remind you about attendance guidance 
that we must adhere to after consultation with the Local Authority.  
Eid is a three day event in total but SACRE and the British Muslim Council 
advise that the actual day of religious observance is one day and thus, 
Birmingham LA will authorise one day for absence. Therefore, all pupils 
celebrating Eid will be granted one day authorised leave. If pupils are 
away for longer to celebrate Eid, then this will be unauthorised leave and 
will be coded accordingly on our records. 
To start Eid celebrations this week, we have our Bhangra workshops today 
and Thursday. Parental payment for the event is £3.00 paid via Parentpay. 
The classes that have attended today have had amazing fun learning all 
about traditional Dances and joining in with storytelling through dance. 
On Friday, we also have the pleasure of Hassain's mummy (Reception 
parent) leading Eid assemblies for us, so we are looking forward ending 
the week in a celebratory mood! 
 

Reception September 2024 Offer 
Date 
A reminder that offers of 
Reception places for September 
2024 will be made by the Local 
authority on Tuesday 16th April 
2024. 

Nursery September 2024 Intake 
Offer letters were sent out before 
Easter via email.  
Reply slips and proof of address 
need to be returned to school by 
Friday 12th April 2024. 

Nursery Parents and Carers 
The Parent Declaration forms for 
the Early Education Entitlement 
funding that you completed in 
September 2023 need to be 
rechecked and signed for the 
Spring Term. Please can we ask all 
parents and carers to come to the 
school office by Tuesday 23rd 

April at the latest. It will only 
take a few minutes to complete. 
 

Congratulations Board 
Congratulations to these children 
who are on the Congratulations 
Board this week: 
Year 1: Lewis, Saffie & Arlo 
Year 2: Huey, Finley & Joseph 

Newsletter: 
The weekly newsletter can also be found on the school website: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 



  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing.  

  

Reading Explorers 
Congratulations to everyone who has achieved their Bronze Award in 
our 'Reading Explorers!' If you are still working on your Bronze 
Award, you can hand it in to your class teacher when you have 
completed it. Many children are now working towards their Silver 
Award - these certificates will be given out at the end of this half 
term. Happy reading! 
 

School Emails  
After half term we will have 2 
separate email addresses for 
Infants/Juniors 
enquiry-inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
enquiry-jun@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

Library Visits 
Each year 2 class has the opportunity 
to visit Boldmere Library this ½ term. 
This continues on from the librarian 
visit which took place earlier in the 
year. Further details will be coming 
soon.  

Reception Trip to Ash End 
Farm 
Can all Reception parents/carers 
complete the consent form for 
the Reception trip to Ash End 
Farm along with the meal 
preference form and return 
them to school please. Payment 
must also be made via ParentPay.  
Thank you to families that have 
already paid. We have currently 
received half of the payments. 
If sufficient contributions are 
not received, unfortunately the 
trip will be cancelled. 
 

Red Nose Day- Comic Relief 
Thank you for your support and 
donations on Friday for Red Nose Day. 
We managed to raise £269.50. Well 
done everyone! 

Medical Appointments 
A reminder that if your child will be 
absent from school, arrive late or have 
to leave early due to a medical 
appointment we do need to see some 
evidence in the school office.  
We will need to keep a copy of this to 
support your child’s medical 
attendance mark on the registers. 

Absences & Lateness 
Please can we remind all 
parents/carers that you need 
to call (01214642338) or email 
(enquiry-
inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk) 
before 9am in the morning if 
your child is going to be absent 
from school or if they are going 
to be late for any reason.  
If we have not heard from you 
then a call will be made to you 
as part of our responsibility to 
safeguard children. 
Thank you. 

Ordering Lunches Via School Grid 
Please can we remind parents that you need to order lunches for your 
child via School Grid.  
If your child is absent from school, please remember to cancel any 
ordered lunches as soon as possible to help reduce any wasted meals. 

Dogs 
Polite reminder that dogs/puppies are not allowed on the school site, 
whether they are walking or being carried. The ONLY exception are 
guide dogs. 
 

Dolce School Catering 
If you would like to contact Dolce our 
school catering company regarding 
anything to do with school lunches 
please contact them via 
customercare@dolce.co.uk 

Email addresses for correspondence specific to your child’s 
class/year group. 
bib-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
nursery-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
reception-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
yr1-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
yr2-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
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Mrs S Kenny 
Head of 
School 
9/04/2024 

Safety Statement·  
Boldmere Infant & Nursery school is a zero tolerance zone, our staff have the right 
to be treated with dignity and respect 

Inappropriate language, threats or acts of aggression towards staff or pupils will not 
be tolerated on our premises (it is enough for a member of staff or a pupil to feel 
threatened)·  

Anyone behaving in such a way will be asked to leave, may receive a ban from the 
premises and their behaviour may be reported to the police 

DfE Guidance for controlling access to school premises is detailed below: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/controlling-access-to-school-
premises/controlling-access-to-school-premises  


